
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Red Raiders, 

 

In many ways, 2023 was a record year for Texas Tech University. 

Our Centennial afforded us an opportunity to share our story in a 

way that significantly enhanced the stature and brand of the school 

we love so dearly. 

 

In this report, you will find inspiring stories of our faculty, staff, 

students and alumni who are making a positive impact through their 

research, teaching and commitment to service. I encourage you to 

read it to learn more about how we marked the end of our first 

century at Texas Tech. 

 

The circumstances for beginning our next 100 years could hardly be 

better. Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Lawrence Schovanec 

President, Texas Tech University  
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